
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 Visit to East Grinstead Family Planning Clinic  

 

As part of our Learning for Life Curriculum in year 10, I have arranged for students to visit East 

Grinstead family planning clinic.  

  

The aim of the visit is to inform students of the clinic’s location and the services it provides. It is hoped 
that students will then feel comfortable in seeking the advice, information and services the clinic has to 

offer in future. 

 

Whilst we appreciate that this topic is of a sensitive nature, it is a statutory part of the curriculum. It is 

also an integral part of the Key Stage 4 Personal & Social Health Education programme, and is set 

within a moral framework. 

 

Students will visit the clinic in the teaching groups listed below and will be accompanied by staff on the 

dates listed in the table below: 

 

Date Group 

8th January 2019 10V1/Ma   

15th January 2019 10V2A/Ma   

29th January 2019 10V2B/Ma   

26th February 2019 10V3A/Ma   

5th March 2019 10V3B/Ma   

19th March 2019 10V3C/Ma  

2nd April 2019 10W1A/En   

23rd April 2019 10W1B/En   

7th May 2019 10W2A/En   

21st May 2019 10W2B/En  

4th June 2019 10W2C/Bv  

11th June 2019 10W3/En   

 

 

Students will need to meet at 8.50am in the canteen. They will then travel to the clinic by minibus. The 

session will last 45 minutes and students will then be returned to school in time for the start of period 

two. 

 

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy 

can be found on our website at https://sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/parents/school-trip-insurance/. 

Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

 

 

https://sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/parents/school-trip-insurance/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will use the emergency contact details we have on our database for your child for this trip.  If 

however, the contact details will be different for the duration of this trip, please email me the details at 

the address below. 

 

Should you have any major concerns regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ms A Vance 

Leader of SMSC 

avance@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
   

 


